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Monte Fisher
1115 N. Government Way
Spokane, WA 99224
August 18, 2019
Dear Friend,
Thank you for choosing Palisades Christian Academy (PCA) as a community partner and your continued support of our educational efforts. We appreciate your confidence in our ministry, and the students and families we serve.
We appreciate your generosity and donations you provided to the PCA Auction in 2019. We are confident that God has blessed your gift and ask that you will join us, yet again, as we look to the year ahead.  If you were unable to donate last year, we are hopeful for your participation in the upcoming year, and believe that God will bless your generosity.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We want all of our donors to be aware of the positive results your donations continue to have on students and their families.  The gifts were sold in an auction, in an effort to maximize their value and potential.  In 2019 we raised just under $65,000, with almost $50,000 toward helping over 30 students attend PCA! Because of you, we were able to purchase 48 Chromebook computers and two charging carts.  It is now possible for grades 3-8 to have whole classes of students engage with personal Chromebook laptops simultaneously. You have made a difference! 
In 2020, we once again need your help.  With your support, students are able to attend PCA and thrive.  We ask that you partner with us in giving all of our students this opportunity.  We commit ourselves to responsible stewardship of funds raised, and goals that are responsive to the needs of our students and their families.  Again, thank you for choosing to support Palisades Christian Academy (PCA) with your important donation, and pray that God will bless your generosity in the year to come.
Sincerely,
Monte Fisher
Principal, PCA
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